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CONGRATULATIONS: 
To Annemieke, Annie, Barnaby, Felicity, Leonor, 
Lucy, Marcus and Matty for making their First 
Holy Communion in the Chapel at Mayfield. We 
pray that they will always recognise and celebrate 
God's presence in their everyday lives and that 
God will walk with them on their journey of faith 
just as He once did with the disciples on the road 
to Emmaus.   
 
SECOND COLLECTION: 
There will be a collection for St Peter’s Pence this 
Sunday. 
 
NOURISH FOODBANK: 
The collections for July will take place at the 
Masses on Saturday 1st and Sunday 9th July 
when we will also be on hand to receive any cash 
contributions. For anyone not attending those 
Masses, food contributions can also be dropped 
off at any other Mass. Many thanks for your 
continued support. 
 
St THOMAS OF CANTERBURY SUMMER 
FAYRE:  
Will be on 22nd July from 10.30am to 2.30pm in 
the convent school garden. There will be a BBQ,  
and refreshments and many interesting stalls. 
Please come and join us.  
If you can help in any way please contact Allison 
Green on 07807532102. 

EXPOSITION of the BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
This Friday 7th at 9am. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION: 
Next weekend for the Apostleship of the Sea. 
(Stella Maris.) Seafarers and fishers play a vital 
role in all of our lives, but they often work in 
difficult, hazardous conditions.  
 
ARUNDEL CATHEDRAL: 
Will mark its 150th anniversary this weekend with 
the celebration of Vespers on Friday 30 June, and 
Mass on Saturday 1 July, attended by the 
Apostolic Nuncio, Bishops from across England 
and Wales, and representatives from our parishes 
and schools. Bishop Richard said:  
“The Cathedral of the Diocese... is a focus for 
prayer, worship and Christian life for the people of 
Surrey and Sussex and it is a real joy to be able 
to celebrate this historic event. I look forward to 
meeting the many pilgrims who will travel to 
Arundel to mark the anniversary.” 
 
SYNOD 2021-2024: 
A new Synod document called 'Instrumentum 
laboris' was released last week. It calls for a 
welcoming Church which embraces diversity, with 
the document forming the basis for the work of 
those participating in the General Assembly of the 
Synod on Synodality, which begins at the Vatican 
in October this year. 
You can read Intrumentum laboris on the A & B 
website. 
 
PLEASE COLLECT: 
Your dishes, plates and containers from the table 
in the annexe. There are also some lost property 
items. 
 
VOLUNTEER REQUIRED: 
Is there a keen gardener who, has some spare 
time to tend to the tubs outside the church and 
annexe doors? They are in need of some TLC! 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are    
sick in our parish.                                                                                               
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
 Please remember all those whose anniversaries 
occur around this time. 
 

Sunday 2nd July – Thirteenth Sunday in OT 

Sat 1st    6pm – Sacred Heart – Parish People  

Sun 2nd  10am – St Thomas                                                                                                                             

Wed 5th  10am – NO MASS  Rosary 9.30am 

Sat 8th    6pm – St Thomas                           

Sun 9th   10am – Sacred Heart 

Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours:  

Wednesday & Friday 9.00 -1pm 

                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

Deadline for newsletter Wednesday 12.00 midday 
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